
 

 

Harbor Gateway North Neighborhood Special Board Meeting 

Monday June 4, 2018 

Harbor Gateway Community Center, 802 W. Gardena Blvd. 

 

Present: Pamela Thornton (Chair), Saira Cooper (Vice Chair), Hannah Woods (Corresponding 

Secretary), Joan Jacobs (Treasurer), Rey Paduani (District 3), Betty Hawkins (District 4), Marvin 

Bell (District 6), Janet Mitchell (District 7), Richard Lee (Youth Representative), and Eva 

Cooper-Pace (At-Large Representative) 

 

Chair Pamela Thornton called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 
 

1) General public comment on non-agenda items: There was no public comment. 

 

2) Approval of outreach branding items: Outreach Chair Saira Cooper presented the proposed 

new branding items as recommended by the Outreach Committee.  It was moved by Richard 

Lee, seconded by Rey Paduani, and passed 10-0-0 to adopt the rebranding items for the HGNNC 

as presented. 

 

3) Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
 

     Minutes taken by Hannah Woods, Corresponding Secretary 


